
INFORMATION DAY

23 January, 3.30pm – 7:30pm 

Ochiltree Community Hub, 45 Main Street, KA18 2PE

Statkraft received consent for Coylton Greener Grid park proposal on land south of Ayr Road, Coylton, East

Ayshire (near Coylton substation) from East Ayshire Council in August 2022. We are proposing some

changes and submitted a new planning application in 2023, which aims to:

increase the energy capacity;

move the infrastructure slightly to the south; and

refine the layout and required infrastructure to remove the synchronous compensators.

For more details please visit www.statkraft.co.uk/coylton which will provide the same Information Day

material from 23 January 2024.  

Get in touch:

Phone: 0800 772 0668

Email: ukprojects@statkraft.com

Website: www.statkraft.co.uk/coylton

A Greener Grid Park will help increase the amount of renewable energy that can be

delivered onto the electricity grid network. Our plans would provide the same stability

as a fossil fuel plant, but in a clean, green way. Scan the code to find out more.
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What is a Greener Grid Park? 

Proposed Coylton

Greener Grid Park


